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Year 3 Stone Age Day – Friday 6th December 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce that as part of our Year 3 history topic, we will be holding a special Stone Age Day on 

Friday 6th December! This immersive day is designed to bring our learning to life, allowing the children to experience 

aspects of the Stone Age through a variety of engaging activities. 

What to Wear:   

We invite the children to come dressed in Stone Age-inspired costumes. Simple costumes such as plain tunics, 

animal print tops, or earth-tone clothing (such as brown, green, or grey) would be ideal to help create the look of a 

Stone Age community. Please ensure that costumes are comfortable, warm, and suitable for both indoor and 

outdoor activities, as we will be spending some time outdoors, weather permitting. 

Activities: 

Throughout the day, the children will participate in several activities, including: 

- Cave Painting: Using natural pigments to create artwork, much like Stone Age people did in ancient caves. 

- Stone Age Tools and Weapons Workshop: Exploring replicas of tools and learning about their importance in 

daily Stone Age life. 

- Hunter-Gatherer Challenge: A fun scavenger activity to understand how early humans gathered resources. 

We aim for this to be a memorable day that enhances the children’s understanding of this fascinating era in history. 

Please ensure that they bring a warm coat and sturdy footwear for the outdoor activities. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch. Thank you for your support in helping us make this day a 

success! 

Warm regards,   

 

Miss Lucia Walsh 

Year 3 Teacher 
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